
 

 

Issue No. 1                                                              BULLETIN                             Wednesday, 25th July 2018 

 

Happy Birthday to the following students who 
are celebrating their birthday in the coming week.   

We hope you have a lovely 
day. 
July 
27th Archer 2J 
  Summer 34M 
  Reece 6E 
28th  Liam  1R 
  James 6M 
29th  Nathan 34G 
30th  Cienna 2J 
  Harry  5H 
31st  Emily 5H 
August 
1st  Rhys  6E 

 

Up Coming Events 
 

AUGUST 
 
 

Wednesday, 1st August 
Tree Planting Day 

Grades 3 & 4 
 

Thursday, 2nd August 
Final Payment For Grade 3/4 Camp Due 

 
Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough Fundraiser 

Orders and Money Due  
 

Friday, 3rd August 
Book Club Due 

No Cash Sales (LOOP Orders Only) 
 

Thursday, 9th August 
Payment For ‘A Fish Story’ Incursion Due 

Foundation - Gr. 2 only 
 

Friday, 10th August 
School Assembly 2.30pm - All Welcome 

 
Tuesday, 14th August 
A Fish Story Incursion  
Foundation - Gr. 2 only 

 
Monday, 20th August 

Grade 3/4  Adventure Camp Phillip Island 
 

Tuesday, 21st August 
School Council Meeting, 7.00pm 

 
Friday, 24th August 

School Assembly 2.30pm - All Welcome 
 

Wednesday, 29th August 
Father’s Day Breakfast 
8.00am in the Stadium 

 
Thursday, 30th August 

Father’s Day Stall 
 

Friday, 31st August 
Conveyance Allowance Applications Close 

 

 

What’s gone home recently?  
The following notices were sent home Thursday, 

19th July to Wednesday, 25th July. 
 

Whole School:  Nil 

Eldest In The Family: Nil 

Individual Grade Levels: Nil 

Foundation: ‘A Fish Story’ Incursion Permission 

Form 

Grade 1: ‘A Fish Story’ Incursion Permission Form 

Grade 2: ‘A Fish Story’ Incursion Permission Form 

Grade 3: Nil 

Grade 4: Nil 

Grade 5: Nil 

Grade 6: Nil 
 

Spare copies of notices are available from the office. 

 

2018 PARENT OPINION SURVEY 
 

If your family has been randomly selected to 

participate in the 2018 Parent Opinion Survey, we 

ask you to please take the time to complete the 

online survey as your opinions are important to us 

and will contribute to the future management and 

organisation of our school. 

The survey is open from Monday, 23rd July to 

Sunday, 26th August 2018.  


